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James & Sarah:

Below is my first draft of a suggestion for the Board to consider as a policy for
In-Person vs On-line alcohol server education.    Clearly this first draft will be
modified by the board if they wish to make different policy decision, by the
attorney’s as they develop regulations and by the public comments if this
suggestion proceeds to become a new regulation.

Criteria for In-Person vs. Online Classes

1.     Anyone who works in a community with a population less than 6,000
people as defined by the most recent U.S Census may take the on line
class, except for those with road accessibility as described in section 4.

2.     Anyone who works in a community with a population of more than
6,000 people as defined by the most recent U.S. Census where a in
person class is scheduled monthly shall take the in-person class.

3.     Anyone who is in an area of the state where monthly classes are not
offered may take the online class.

4.     Residents whose place of business is more than 50 miles on a road
system from a regularly scheduled class or those not on a road system
connected to a location of an in person class are eligible to take on-line
training. 

Residents of communities under 6,000 who are within 50 miles on a road
system shall be required to take the in person class.

 

The idea is that folks within 50 miles on a road system of a regularly scheduled
class should attend the in person class.   Folks in Kenai should drive the 10
miles to Soldotna and those in Palmer or Sutton should drive to the Wasilla
class.

Clearly those off a local road system like fishing lodges would be allowed to
take the on line class.   Similarly people who live in small communities not
connected by road like Hoonah or Kake should be allowed to take the online
class.
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I look forward to meeting on Tuesday to hear your ideas on how this wording
could be more precise or elegant. 

 

Cheers,

 
 
Dale Fox
President & CEO
Alaska CHARR
1503 W 31st Ave Ste 202
Anchorage, AK 99503
907-274-8133 or Toll Free in Alaska 800-478-2427
www.alaskacharr.com
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